
 

 

EPDM-2011-23
Carlisle ECH-1 Lap Sealant Discontinuation

December 1, 2011

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Carlisle Authorized Applicators 
 
Carlisle has been notified by our supplier that they will no longer manufacture and supply us with 
ECH-1 Lap Sealant.  As a result, Carlisle will no longer offer ECH-1 Lap Sealant after the current 
inventory is depleted.   
 
As an alternative to ECH-1 Lap Sealant, Carlisle recommends Sure-Seal® Lap Sealant. 
 
Discontinued Products (effective when current inventory is depleted): 
 
302173 – ECH-1 Lap Sealant 
 
If you have any questions regarding this change in product offering, please contact your local 
manufacturer’s representative or distributor. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Eric Pushart 
EPDM Technical Specialist 

 
 


